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Grange Initiates Meal Delivery Program in March 
Perry Valley started a meal delivery program this spring to provide a free hot meal on the second Saturday of 
each month to those facing food insecurity and/or social isolation during the COVID pandemic.   Local church 
volunteers deliver the meals and are taking turns preparing the meals with funding provided by the Grange.   

 

 

 

 

 
Meals will be prepared by Central Baptist Church in 
May and Reward United Methodist Church in June.  


